
Teilo
 September Composing

Belonging

Percussion workshop

Keeping Time!

In the blink of an eye
September seems to have come
and gone and we are already
deep into our Autumn term of

learning in Dosbarth Teilo.
We spent the first two weeks

exploring our class book ‘Every
Child a Song’ which gave us
plenty of opportunities get

musical and use our art skills.
We particularly enjoyed using
Songmaker to make our own

compositions. We thought about
the theme of Belonging,

identifying what makes us feel
part of our class, our school and
the qualities we would have at

home to welcome a visitor.
We brought our learning to a
close with a wonderful prayer
festival where we lay silently
and reflective, looking to the
skies to think about things for
which we would like to thank

God.



Reflection

Getting Online

A  balanced
meal

Paws for
Thought

We have begun our maths learning this
term using Maths No Problem, a new

approach to help us become masters of
Problem Solving. We have explored

number sequences, counting in 10s, 100s
and using place value.

Our Literacy focus for the first couple of
weeks has been letter writing. We have
learned and applied the skills to write
formal letters based on letters written

by our favourite characters from
traditional tales. We have been learning

how to change the style, tone and
language depending on the audience

and recipient.
This week we took a leap into European

Languages Day and we enjoyed
learning some Spanish words, greetings
and a song which we will be polishing

over the next few weeks. Sobresaliente!
Our inquiry focus this term poses the
question ‘What factors determine our
diet?’. The food diaries completed at

home have been really useful,
(we promise we are not judging!) We
have looked at families around the
world, their weekly shopping, their

budgets and thought about questions
we would like to explore. We are looking

forward to sorting out all the
information we have found so far.


